
Letter of
Recommendation
For: Caitlin Costa

Art Director

To whom it  may concern,

My name is Jason Roberts I‘m a Creative Director at 22Squared and I would like to highly recommend
a very talented art director, Caitlin Costa, that I’ve had the privilege of being her manager and
overseeing many projects in her time here at the agency. Caitlin  would be a stellar addition to any
creative department.

In working with her on projects I’ve seen that she consistently brings her positive attitude to the entire
creative process. From brief to execution, her approach to the work, her creative thinking, as well as
her speed and attention to detail is something that would be welcome in any creative department.
Caitlin has shown time and time again that she can handle fully integrated projects, for our legacy
grocery brand Publix, as well as raising her hand for new business pitches. She’s also been a fixture
helping out with our agency social channels while also leaning in to our the agency’s diversity, equity
& inclusion efforts.   She is hungry to create and eager to get involved, with her work as well as agency
culture.

If you are in the market for a talented art director, please consider Caitlin. If you are looking for any
additional background on this talented creative, please don’t hesitate to reach out to me to add any
context where I can.

Thank you-

Jason Roberts
Creative Director
jason.roberts@22squared.com
310.383.4273


